From: Cassia Esping

To: Rep Greenlick

Subject: I oppose HB 3063!

Date: Friday, March 1, 2019 2:17:53 PM
Hi,

I am writing to tell you that I oppose HB 3063, the bill to end all non-medical vaccine
exemptions for Oregon schoolchildren. I believe parents should retain their rights to refuse
vaccinations, and I believe all children should have access to an education regardless of
vaccination status.

I have seen too many cases of vaccine injury first hand to feel that they are “safe and
effective” all the time. It breaks my heart to think of parents being forced to potentially harm
their children. I believe the government is overstepping boundaries here.

I hope you will not support this bill along with me.

Thanks for your time,

Cassia Esping

Sent from my iPhone
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